	
  

Anat Stainberg & Billy Roisz

SPLITTER

© Anat Stainberg, Billy Roisz

SPLITTER is an audio-visual concert performance with a
kaleidoscopic
blend
of
live
performers/operators,
video,
comics, text and music. It is centered around a woman, who normally
acts according to the social code of the culture she lives in. One
day she stops dancing the social dance. And in that moment she
’splits’’.

SPLITTER explores the split: the ability to exist in parallel
situations - to behave according to an expected social code and
at the same time to maintain a hidden private narrative. For
example, when you conduct a conversation with partners but
‘inside the head’, you are somewhere else; traveling.. or
observing the situation from above.. This separateness between
body/mouth and body/thinking/consciousness is investigated in
artistic and scientific ways and presented in diverse media and
attitudes.

	
  

	
  

Credits
Concept and performance Anat Stainberg/Billy Roisz Video
and music Billy Roisz/Anat Stainberg Text Anat Stainberg
Drawings Billy Roisz City-Song-composition Martin Siewert
City-Song-adaption Klaus Filip Costumes Anke Philipp Stage
set-up Yasmina Haddad PR apomat* büro für kommunikation
Andrea Pollach | Mahnaz Tischeh
A co-production of Anat Stainberg/Billy Roisz and brut
Wien.With the kind support of the City of Vienna’s Department
of Cultural Affairs.

Premiered at brut at Künstlerhaus
18th April 2013
Further shows: 19th, 20th April 2013
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Billy Roisz/Anat Stainberg: Drifting Off
19 April 2013 | Author: Veronika Krenn

What happens if you place yourself into your own parallel
universe in your head and at the same time watch yourself
during your actions as if from the outside? Billy Roisz and
Anat Stainberg research this question by way of video, music,
comedy and performances in Vienna’s brut theatre. The title
“Splitter” refers to splitting off one part of the self into
an inner reality, a world of imagination.
It is quite possible then that one ends up with a hair in
front of the lens: the video artist Billy Roisz and the
performer Anat Stainberg so-to-say give the audience glasses,
a headcam which enables them to look into the interior life of
the
protagonist.
While
she
is
carrying
out
everyday
activities, her world is presented in curved optics on a video
wall. Apparently she (we?) is just waking up, rolling out of
bed and making her way to the kitchen to prepare her
breakfast. Slices of toast are put into the toaster and coffee
beans are spilled on the floor, she is washing herself (us)
the lens. It is as if one were the protagonist oneself –
because the images reveal her subjective view of the world so
directly.
But there is also action on stage: from the auditorium Anat
Stainberg enters, her glasses suggesting that she is the
person directly revealing her view of the things via video
projections. But there is another person on stage, Billy
Roisz, sitting at the control desk with her computer and sound
equipment. She is similarly dressed, wearing the same glasses.
When the person in the video props her feet up on the window
sill, the woman on stage accompanies this action with an
atmospheric song. Thus video and performance intermingle as if
the person on stage had split off from her interior self. Two
existences come together at times and sometimes drift apart.
	
  

	
  

Anat Stainberg interrupts the performance and turns to the
audience to say something about her research on the subject
“Drifting off in everyday life”: “googling” they came across
terms such as “mirror neurons”, which enable us to understand
others as social beings, and “cybernetics”, which is based
upon the notion that in social systems the aims of others can
be identified and one tries to find a way to reach them. Then
she starts to imagine again – videos and images appear, to
which the performer directly on stage behaves as if she were
standing beside herself and commenting on herself. “I’m a oneperson show, telling the life of a woman I know,“ sings
Stainberg,
and
Stainberg
and
Roisz
use
sophisticated
technology to tell this story about a woman brilliantly.
Link:
www.tanz.at/kritiken/kritiken-2013/751-billy-roiszanatstainberg-abdriften.html
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Billy Roisz
Since the end of the 1990s, the artist Billy Roisz has
intensively examined the media of video and sound. Her work
focuses on experimenting with the linkage between auditory and
visual stimulation; it further deals with the interaction
between sound and image, the exchangeability or the unity of
the image and sound producing the electro-magnetic signal in
the generating machines. The realization of these experiments
is mostly pursued in the form of live performances and
audiovisual installations in close cooperation with musicians
from the field of experimental electronics and noise, but also
through new and old composed music, performance and theatre. A
further important field of Billy Roisz’s work is the
production of single-screen-works for the cinema (distribution
SIXPACKFILM). In 2003 she received the BKA grant for
experimental film, in 2009 the ministry of education, arts and
culture’s Support Prize for Innovative Film Art and in 2011
the Diagonale festival prize for the best experimental film,
Chiles en Nogada. In 2012 she published her debut solo album
Walking The Monkey, with the acclaimed label EditionsMego. She
is
co-organizer
of
the
annual
REHEAT
festival.
http://billyroisz.klingt.org
Filmography – Selection:
zounk! (2012), Chiles en Nogada (2011), brRRMMMWHEee II
(2010), Close Your Eyes (2009), TILT (2009), Not Still (2008),
elesyn 15.625 (2006), BYE BYE ONE (2005), blinq (2002)
	
  

	
  

Anat Stainberg
Anat Stainberg is a performance artist, video artist and
author. She works in various performance genres and as a
director. After working as an actress in Tel Aviv, she has
lived and worked in Europe since 2004 and in Vienna since
2007. Anat Stainberg has degrees among others from the DasArts
Amsterdam (a post-graduate institution for higher studies in
the field of dance, film and theater, www.dasarts.nl )
http://anat.klingt.org/
Selected Works:
Soundtrack composition for Meshes of the afternoon, a silent
short movie by Maya Deren 1940 in collaboration with Billy
Roisz. brut Wien. 2011; THINGS, a site specific exhibition for
performances. 2010 at the Carla Mittersteig (a furniture
second hand shop). Co-production of mediated meetings and brut
Wien (Supported by MA7 and BMUKK); Hide and Seek / X
Wohnungen.
brut
Wien.
2009;
THE
LOOP,
site
specific
performance, 2008 in brut Wien. Supported by MA7; A Concert
Performance, music concert, ‘Wien Modern’ Vienna, 2007; Now Or
Never, a video installation and live performance, Stedelijk
Museum Bureau Amsterdam 2006; Holiday Pictures Project, a
video installation and live performance, Tanzquartier in
Vienna 2006. Art in War festival - a production of the ‘Vrede
Van Utrecht’ at the Schouwburg Utrecht, 06, theatre Nestroyhof
hamakom 2009; Exactly a week since we spoke last (video),
broadcast on the Dutch TV, the channel VPRO, participated in
UNIMOVIE Italy 2004, in the videoexperimental 2008 Bangkok and
in the Kunstfestivaal, Scheltma Leiden, Holland 2008.

	
  

	
  

Contact Touring
Anat Stainberg
anat@klingt.org

Billy Roisz
billy@klingt.org

Stephanie Höltschl
brutproduktion

brut Koproduktionshaus Wien GmbH
hoeltschl@brut-wien.at
	
  

	
  

